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Spring Term No 4 

Friday 27 th  Jan 2023 

Barrington C of E (VC) Primary School 

Belonging Believing ~ Together Succeeding 

  
Today - Mini museum project 
Fri 27th Jan – for EVERYONE  

open to all parents from  
3.10pm NEW TIME 

Apologies but we will not be ready 
before then. 

 
Celebration Assemblies – School Hall 

2.45pm for 2.50pm prompt start   
Fri 3rd Feb - KS1 

Fri 10th Feb - KS2 
 

Museum Project - Thank you to 
parents, family members and friends 
for coming in to work with the children. 
We would also like to say a huge thank 
you to Cambridge Museums for 
running the project. Thoroughly 
enjoyed by all! 
 
Parent Open Evening Tuesday 21st Feb 

3.30pm – 5.30pm in school 
Come into school with your 
child/children and let them share their 
work. As parent consultations are now 
on ‘zoom’, this is your opportunity to 
come into school and see what your 
child is doing in class. 
 

 Parents Consultation Meetings 
Week commencing 27th Feb 

Parent consultations will be online 
again and we will email days and times 
to individual classes nearer the time.  
These will take place during the week 
beginning 27th Feb.  If you have a 
strong preference to meet in person 
please contact class teachers. 
 

Burwell House Year 5 & 6 Residential  
Parent Information evening 

Tuesday 7th Feb  3.30pm – Indigo room 
 

 

Newsletter 

 

Website:  www.barr ington.cambs.sch.uk   

Contact:  off ice@barr ington.cambs.sch.uk  

Dates & Events 

 
 

Celebration Assemblies 
      Fri 27th Jan - open to 
all visitors from 3.10pm 
 – Mini museum project 
 

Fri 3rd Feb - KS1 
Fri 10th Feb - KS2 

 
Mini museum project 
Thurs 26th & 27th Jan 

 

 
 

Feb half term 
13th – 17th Feb 23 

~~~~~~~~~ 
Yr R Vision Screening 

7th March 
 

 
Please remember we 

are a NUT FREE school 
 

ALL belongings need to 
be named! 

 
 
 
 
 

O2 Choir – Well done and Thank you 
A huge well done to the children who 
travelled to The O2 in London on Tuesday to 
take part in the Young Voices concert. They 
were amazing! 
Also a big thank you to Mrs McGregor for 
giving up her lunchtimes to run the choir and 
for all the hard work in organising the trip. 

 
Data collection forms 

Data collection forms have now gone home. 

 Please check that the contact details 
we hold for your children are up to 
date 

 Don’t worry about email addresses, if 
you receive the newsletter we have 
your correct address (we don’t collect 
children’s phone numbers or emails) 

 Additional languages/first language 
We hold information about any other 
language for your child – eg if born 
abroad or if a parent has a second 
language  

If there are changes please return the form 
to the school office. If no amendments you 
do not need to return the form. 
  

Strike Action 
There have been several emails sent home 
this week with information about the strike 
action next Wednesday 1st Feb.  
Classes affected are Red, Orange, Yellow and 
Violet. 
Blue and Indigo will be open as normal, 
Peacock club, the school kitchen and the 
school bus will also operate as normal.  
Poet Visit – We have a longstanding booking 
for a poet to visit us next Wednesday and it 
has not be possible to change the date. 
There will be a zoom link sent home next 
week for children not in school to join a 
session with the Poet between 1-1.30pm. 
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Eco Ministry  
Items wanted to re-build the Bug Hotel 

We would like to re-build the Bug Hotel around Easter 
time, therefore we are looking for suitable items to 
create luxury spaces for mini beasts. 
Eg: newspapers, sections of drainpipe, hay, straw, 
garden canes, ceramic pots AND a small piece of 
roofing felt. You may also find other good ideas on the 
internet. 

 

FOBS - Bag2School 
Thank  you for all the donations of clothing. 

 
World Book Day 

No ‘costume’ needed,  
just bring in a T-shirt by 20th Feb 

We are asking that every child bring in an old ‘plain’ T-
shirt. It can be turned inside out if there is writing on it, 
it needs to be in school by Monday 20th Feb. 

(Book day is Thursday 2nd March) 
 
 

 
Advance date… 

NO celebration assembly on Friday 10th March 
Workshops on Sikhism, Beliefs, Traditions and the Sikh 

Way of Life. 

 
NO KS1 Multisports 

Thursday 2nd Feb  
as Mr Herd as a football match with KS2 children at 

Harston & Newton 
 

JHSchool of Sport  
February Half term sports camp  

13th – 16th Feb 
See fliers 

 
Reminder to Name clothing  

and other belongings. 
We do not have a ‘lost property’ 

 


